
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 
Attachments: 
Importance: 

Hi Keelan, 

McClymont. Keelan 
Communications email sent Sunday? 
Monday, December 2, 2019 10:17:38 AM 
CA28A26D23DD4D5DB1EC597E7A73A170.pnq 
High 

I forwarded the email below to you also just after sending to Carla. The subject did not state 
Communications. I've heard others are signed up for Feb. 5. Do I also have a slot that date? 

Floy 

From: floy jones 
Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2019 12:01:05 AM 
To: Moore-Love, Karla <karla .moore-love@portlandoregon .gov> 
Subject: Bull Run Treatment $850 million to $1.25 billion 

Hello Karla, 

I am requesting the first available communication slot {February?) when 4 slots are available to 
speak on the PWB's plan to construct a Bull Run chemical-adding filtration plant near Carpenter Ln .. 

You should be receiving a request to speak on the same issue from several others within minutes. 

Statement regarding the issue: Facts demonstrate that the Portland Water Bureau's arguments for a 
Bull Run filtration plant do not hold water, and such a plant should never be approved at a cost of 
$350 million- $1.25 billion when several lower cost options exist. 

Thank you for your assistance in scheduling. 

Regards, 

Floy Jones 
503 238-4649 

2204 S.E. 59th Ave 97215 

From: floy iones 
Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2019 12:01 AM 
To: Moore-Love. Karla 
Subject: Bull Run Treatment $850 million to $1.25 billion 
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Request of Floy Jones to address Council regarding negative impacts of Bull 
Run water filtration plant on adjacent property owners (Communication) 

Filed JAN 2 8 2020 
--------

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Aud;t/ of the City of Portland 

sy rc~e----
Deputy 

FEB O 5 2020 
PLACED ON r:ur. 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Vacant 

3. Hardesty 

4. Eudaly 

Wheeler 


